

Rectory Gardens Worthing West Sussex BN14 7TQ

TEL 01903 235389

EMAIL office@broadwaterce.org

Headteacher: Mr Aaron Morrissey

www.broadwater.w-sussex.sch.uk

18th January 2024

Dear Parent/Carers of Duck & Hen classes,

Early Years Curriculum Enrichment:

Superhero Costume Making Day:

On **Thursday 8th February**, we will be having a superhero costume - designing day.



Please could your child come to school dressed in a warm base layer of their choice i.e. all black.

Please do not buy outfits, we will be designing and making our own Superhero outfits. However, if nearer the time your child needs something specific for their idea, then please do talk to us or send in any extra bits they require.

Chinese New Year:



We will be celebrating Chinese New Year on Friday 9th February. We are suggesting that children please come to school dressed in red or Chinese clothes. If you have any Chinese artefacts, please send them into school on that day for us to share. (Don't forget to clearly name them!)

Thank you for your support.

EARLY YEARS TEAM

Turn your ear to wisdom and apply your heart to understanding (PROVERBS 2:2)









